
I believe HB 2928 needs to be regulated. It is undeniably obvious that law enforcement are abusing their power with chemical 
incapacitants, kinetic impact projectiles and sound devices. Recently, remnants from these war banned weapons were found at a 
children’s school in close proximity to the ICE detention facility; if this doesn’t scream the need for regulation I literally don’t know 
what does. 


